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Kahnawà:ke Residency Law public 
notice of application 

  
For immediate release 
  
(Kahnawake – 2 Kenténha/October 2025) The Office of the 
Kahnawà:ke Kanien’kehá:ka Registry (OKKR) wishes to inform the 
community that the following individual has applied for a Kahnawà:ke 
Residency Permit under section 10.3a(i) of the Kahnawà:ke 
Residency Law. 
 

APPLICANT 

NUMBER OF 

MINORS OR 

DEPENDENTS 

RESIDING 

WITH 

APPLICANT 

PARENTS AND/OR 

AFFILIATION 
CATEGORY 

Larry Beaton 

(Ojibway and 

Cree) 

0 

 

Common Law 

relationship for 14 

years with a 

Kahnawakeronon; 

previously resided in 

the community for 26 

years, worked as PK; 

has 4 children from a 

previous marriage to a 

Kahnawakeronon. 

  

Kahnawà:ke 

Residency 

Permit 

 
This notice will be posted for thirty (30) calendar days beginning 
Thursday, October 2, 2025. Written objections from recognized 
Kanien’kehá:ka of Kahnawà:ke must be submitted in person at the 
OKKR office no later than Monday, November 3, 2025. 
 

-30- 
 
For more information, please contact:  
Michael Delisle Jr. 
Registrar, Office of the Kahnawà:ke Kanien’kehá:ka Registry 
450-638-0500 
 

 

 

 

Office of the Kahnawà:ke Kanien’kehá:ka Registry  
PRESS RELEASE 

 

Media Inquiries: 
MCKMedia@mck.ca 
___________________ 

 

Office of the 
Kahnawà:ke 
Kanien’kehá:ka 
Registry 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 638-0500 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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